
We use ROUTE numbers to identify the route that your child is on, not bus numbers.   Each stu-dent will receive a ROUTE number prior to the start of school—that is how you identify what bus your child will take to and from school.  You will receive a route letter from us in August indicating the ROUTE number, stop location and pickup time for your child.   The ROUTE number is located to the left of the door of the bus.  Please look here for your child’s ROUTE number, and teach your child to do the same.  
  If you have any questions feel free to contact our office at 608-881-6370.   We’re happy to answer any questions for you!  
 

 

How to Identify your Child’s Bus 

Route number identified here 


